
 

 

 

CROWN RESORTS STATEMENT ON GOANYWHERE DATA BREACH 
 
27 March 2023 - Crown is one of many organisations who use the third-party file transfer service, 

GoAnywhere, which has been impacted by a data breach globally.   

  

“We were recently contacted by a ransomware group who claim they have illegally obtained a limited 

number of Crown files. We are investigating the validity of this claim as a matter of priority.  

 

“We can confirm no customer data has been compromised and our business operations have not 

been impacted.   

  

“We are continuing to work with law enforcement and have notified our gaming regulators as part of 

the ongoing investigation and will provide relevant updates, as necessary.”  

 
* Please attribute this statement to a Crown Resorts spokesperson 
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For more information, please contact: 
 
Kris Taute 
Head of Corporate Communications 
Crown Resorts 
E: kris.taute@crownresorts.com.au  
M: 0413 829 142 
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